
 
 

 

 
Dated: 31st December, 2023 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

The school remains closed for Winter Vacations from 1
st
 January, 2024 

till 7
th

 January, 2024. The school will reopen on 8
th

 January, 2024 with 

Day 6. 

 

The Fees Office will open from 2
nd

 January, 2024. The timings from                  

2
nd

 January, 2024 till 6
th

 January, 2024 will be from 9:00am-2:00pm. 
 

CFS wishes all our dear students and parents a Happy and Safe New Year. 

 

With Best Regards 

 

Sd/- 

Manager 


